
 

 

   

 

Slough Consortium of Grammar Schools 
Admissions – September 2023 Entry to Year 7 

Selective schools must inform parents of the outcome of admissions tests before the deadline for submission of 
the Common Application Form on 31st October in any given year.  All 11+ testing, marking and standardisation 
must therefore be completed in time to allow the results to be notified to parents before 31st October.   
 
The schedule for the Slough Consortium of Grammar Schools 11+ entrance examination process for September 
2023 entry to Year 7 is therefore as shown below. 

Please note that the Registration is simply a request for a child to be tested for eligibility for a place at any 
Consortium grammar school.  Submission of a registration does not constitute an expression of preference 
for any particular school.  
 

Key Dates for September 2023 Entry 
 

 

Event Date 

Registration opens on-line  

Follow the link from any of the Consortium grammar 
schools’ websites, or go directly to  
https://slough.applicaa.com    

Monday 2nd May 2022 

Registration closes  

This is the closing date for submission of Registration 
to the Consortium.  
 

Sunday 12th June 2022 at 12.00 midnight 

11+ information evening  

A briefing for parents to explain the Slough Consortium 
11+ process in detail.  Online presentation followed by 
Q&A with headteachers from the Consortium schools.  
 

Thursday 28th April 2022 at 5.00pm 

Common Application Form  

The Local Authority Common Application Form opens 
online. 
 

Thursday 1st September 2022 

11+ Entrance Examination  

All children sit the 11+ entrance examination at one of 
the four grammar schools. 
 

Saturday 17th September 2022 

Open Events and school tours  

Open evenings, open mornings and other opportunities 
for school tours  
 

Arrangements will be confirmed on individual school 
websites and may include online events.  

Results notified to parents  

11+ results will be made available through the 
Consortium portal 
 

Mid-October 2022 

Common Application Form   

The closing date for the Common Application Form – 
school preferences must be finalised by this date 
 

Monday 31st October 2022 

Offers of school places  

National allocation day – parents notified of allocated 
school place 
 

Wednesday 1st March 2023 

https://slough.applicaa.com/

